
Cuban Delegation Attends World
Forestry Congress in South
Africa

Johannesburg, September 8 (RHC)-- A Cuban delegation is attending the Fourteenth World Forestry
Congress taking place in South Africa, which aims to encourage investment by governments, civil society
and the private sector, to improve food security, employment and income for local communities.

With the motto “Forests and People: Investing in a Sustainable Future,” the meeting is sponsored by the
United Nations Food and Agriculture Organization, the FAO.

During the event, which will runs through Friday, the latest global developments in the food sector will be
presented, with the use of multimedia platforms to illustrate practical applications.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/68306-cuban-delegation-attends-world-forestry-
congress-in-south-africa
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